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NOTICE OF CONTINUED PUBLIC HEARING -   
WSR 20-07-052 

 
The Washington State Liquor and Cannabis Board has continued the public hearing 
on WSR 20-03-176 regarding marijuana quality control rule revisions, originally 
scheduled for Wednesday, March 18, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. to Wednesday, April 1, 
2020 at 10:00 a.m.  

As a result of this continuance, the public comment period has been extended to the 
close of business on April 1, 2020.  

This notice and other relevant rulemaking materials may be viewed at 
lcb.wa.gov/laws/laws-and-rules under Proposed Rules. 
 
The Liquor and Cannabis Board encourages your participation in the rulemaking 
process by giving input on this rule. The board will hold at least one public hearing 
before the rules are adopted. 
 
Public Comment 
Please forward your initial comments to the Liquor and Cannabis Board by mail, e-
mail, or fax by April 1, 2020.  
 
By mail:   Rules Coordinator  By e-mail:  By fax: 
       Liquor and Cannabis Board rules@lcb.wa.gov  360-664-9689 
       P.O. Box 43080 
       Olympia, WA  98504-3080 
 
Public April 1, 2020 
Hearing: 10:00 a.m. 
  Washington State Liquor and Cannabis Board – Board Room 
  1025 Union Avenue  
  Olympia, WA  98501 
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